
Congratulations 
 
Congratulations to Finn Hutchison (7B) who has been selected for the U13 JAC Hockey.  

 

During half term, Ruby M (7N) was placed first in both her 

classes at the Brent Pelham Hunter Trial.  This was only the 

second time Ruby had competed at a hunter trial.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the holidays Daniel M (8C) 
was part of the Cambridge 
Theatre Company production of 
Les Miserable at the Grand Hall 
at the Leys.  They had seven 
sold out performances,  with a 
standing ovation every time.    
 
 
 

 

 

 

Well done to Toby N (5L) and Jack E (5B) who met Alex 

Goode (Old Fidelian) last weekend.  The boys were playing 

for their club, Wendens Ambo, in a rugby tournament held 

at Saracens and Alex kindly posed for a photo when he 

heard the boys were also from St Faith’s. 

 

 

 


